
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 Millennium Trail 2000 
                 National Recreation Trail 2008                                        

                               MINUTES  FROM:     Thursday, Aug 6, 2015 
                                                                                               7:00 p.m. Ravenna Village Office 

                                                                                  12090 Crockery Creek Dr 
 
 
Meeting called to order by Ed Holovka at 7:10 p.m. 
 
Meeting Attendance:    Ed & Diana Holovka, Gary DeKock, Tim Nink, Donna Christensen, 
       George Czinder,  Joan Schmitt, and Oscar Reed.   Guests:  John Morrison,  
                                         president of WMTGC– introduced himself and stated his background & 
                                        upcoming plans;  Nancy Czinder, Linda DeKock, Darlene Reed also attended. 
 
May 7, 2015  Minutes:  After review, motion was made and passed to accept the May 7th minutes. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:    Diana presented the board with the financial status of the Musketawa Trail.   A 
motion was made, seconded, and passed to accept the financial report.   Ed presented his expenses of 
$117.10.  A motion was made and passed to reimburse Ed for trail expenses and maintenance at the 
Broadway Staging area. 
 
Correspondence:  Ed mentioned a request to replace a memorial plaque for a 4-year old who loved the 
trail.  The child died in an auto accident. 
 
Trail Managers Report:  Nancy Czinder, George’s “assistant” gave report on repairs, cleaning, and 
mowing. 
 
Gold Spike III 2016:   Tim talked about sponsors for the Gold Spike III to be held in 2016.  They plan 
to meet one hour before the next meeting in October.  Tim also mentioned having someone designated 
to pick up refreshment items at each SAG stop to help spread the load.     
 
Website:  Mark was absent. 
 
Trail Projects:  Eagle Scout plans to clean and stain Black Creek Trestle.  They met with Ed at the site.  
The memorial benches are still on hold.   Recognition plaques were discussed along with future work on 
the Caboose, storage of the rails that were not used and possible use of.  The two metal art projects 
were discussed that are in process at Padnos in Walker.   The historical kiosk at the Ravenna trailhead 
was discussed.  Ed has an idea for design 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Trail Brochures:  There was a discussion of locations of distribution of trail brochures 
 
Next meeting date will be held October 8, if Ravenna Village office is available.  Ed will call ahead to 
see if it’s available. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:49 p.m. 
 
Minutes taken by Oscar Reed and typed by Diana Holovka 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

20 years of trail work and still going! 
A non-profit organization of committed volunteers 


